
“SHINE AS A LIGHT IN THE WORLD” 
 Matthew 5:16

 
    

 

St. Mary’s News

Newsletter No: 44

Dear Families,

Welcome back to a new term and a very happy new year to you all. I hope you 
enjoyed the Christmas break, celebrating with family and friends. 

As we enter 2024 many families are finding the new year a financial challenge. 
Please may I gently remind all of our families that, together with St Mary’s church, 
the parish council and the Spar shop, we always have a selection of tinned and 
dried food available. This is freely given to anyone, no questions asked, no 
explanations required. If your family is in need please speak to myself, Mrs. 
Johnson or whichever member of the St Mary’s staff you feel most comfortable with. 
No family needs to be hungry. 

This week we have welcomed three new members of staff to the St Mary’s team. Mr. 
Jones has returned and is now teaching Silver Birch Class full time. We also 
welcome Miss Harper and Mrs. Jones to our lunchtime supervisor’s team which 
Mrs. Dade is now leading. I know they will quickly become highly valued and cared 
for members of the St. Mary’s team.

The children have settled back into school routines and are enjoying finding out 
about their new topics. Class newsletters will be sent home next week enabling you 
to see the learning planned for this term.

Finally, many of you have asked about the roofing project. We are now in the final 
stages of the project with the majority of outstanding works due to be completed 
during February half term. The internal damage caused by leaks will also be 
repaired in due course. 

Have a wonderful weekend,

Mrs. N R Brennan
Head Of School

Let's Read Together

Monday 15
th

 January – All families welcome 2:45pm – 

3:15pm

Highway Safety

Wednesday 17
th

 January Oak and Silver Birch will be 

learning all about road safety.

Rock Steady Concert

Thursday 18
th

 January Families welcome 2:30pm in the 

school hall.

Book Look

Thursday 25
th

 January Families welcome  2:45pm to 

3:15pm to see their child's work.



15th

January
Let's Read together –
Families welcome 2:45pm 
– 3:15pm

17th

January
Highway Safety for year 
1 & 2

18th

January
Rock Steady Concert 
2:30pm all families
welcome

18th

January
Census day Menu

25th

January
Book Look – Families 
welcome 2:45pm – 3:15pm

29th

January
Oak, Silver birch and 
Sycamore trip to Chester 
Zoo.

30th and 
31st

January

Parent consultations –
Information to follow.

6th

February 
Safer internet day

7th

February
SEND Coffee morning

9th

February
Chinese New Year

4th March Mother's day lunch –
Cherry, Willow and Oak 
Information to follow.

5th March Mother's day lunch –
Silver Birch and Sycamore 
Information to follow.

7th March World book day 

7th March Author Sarah Griffiths to 
Visit St Marys

11th March British Science week 
starts

Cherry

Congratulations to all our classes who have 
reached our government’s expectation of 96% 

or above..

Willow Oak

Silver 
Birch

Sycamore

97.9% 98.9%

96.3% 97.8%

90%

Star of the week
Class Pupil

Cherry Hallie

Willow Thomas

Oak Layla

Silver Birch Ted

Sycamore Hetty

A massive well done to all children 
for all their hard work this week. 
We are proud to call you a part of 

our St Mary’s Family



Census Day
Menu

Thursday 18th January 2024

Main Menu

Margarita Pizza
Chicken goujons

Chips  
Beans or Peas

or
Jacket Potato and Sandwiches 

available



Are you entitled to Free school meals, 
please use the link below.
https://www.staffordshire.gov.uk/educ
ation/Educational-awards-
benefits/FreeSchoolMeals/Apply-
online.aspx
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https://www.staffordshire.gov.uk/education/Educational-awards-benefits/FreeSchoolMeals/Apply-online.aspx
https://www.staffordshire.gov.uk/education/Educational-awards-benefits/FreeSchoolMeals/Apply-online.aspx
https://www.staffordshire.gov.uk/education/Educational-awards-benefits/FreeSchoolMeals/Apply-online.aspx



	Slide 1
	Slide 2
	Slide 3
	Slide 4
	Slide 5

